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Mike the Magician wows Lukestone Care Home residents

On Wednesday 2 November we welcomed Mike the Magician to Lukestone Care Home, who came along with his magic

tricks to amaze our residents.

He brought with him his little helper called Roger the Rabbit; our residents took a big liking to Roger and some even had a cuddle

with him.

Mike gifted our residents flowers made out of balloons and some were lucky enough to receive a bunny made from balloons!

Mike also did some coin tricks which amazed everyone.

What a fantastic show – we can’t wait to welcome Mike and Roger back to Lukestone again soon!
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Our residents enjoying Magician Make and his rabbit Roger

 

 


